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Michael de Leeuw was quoted in a Law360 article discussing how a politically neutral proposal such

as the Pact Act will likely get more traction than other bills that seek to impose stricter oversight of

social media platforms. "Clear posting of moderation policies is going to be very important," Michael

said. "You can't force companies to do things, but allowing them to remove things that are clearly

unlawful and to adopt policies where broadly misleading content can be removed — I think those are

fine goals."

To read the full article, click here.
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